
WORKSHOP CANCELLED

The Pesticide Applicator Workshop has

been cancelled due to COVID-19.  Contact

Mountain West PEST for continuing

education credit (CEC) alternatives.
 

www.MountainWestPEST.com 
970-266-9573

 

Your health, as well as public health, is our top priority.

http://www.MountainWestPEST.com

